
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

April 11, 2023 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

DISCUSSION & ACTION, CDBG GRANT OPPORTUNITY PUBLIC 

HEARING 

SUBJECT: Veteran Memorial Park 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

The Town of Dundee will receive its annual CDBG Grant Funding 

allocation for FY 2023-2024 from the County.  The total awarded 

amount is $30,216.  Of that $12,813 will be paid back to City of 

Auburndale leaving with Dundee a balance of $17,403.00.  The Town 

must select a project for the funds to be granted.  Staff would like to 

create a Veteran Memorial Park that would include a large monument, 

service flags, benches, trees, and tablets.  Staff have recommended the 

area behind Town Hall.  A resident has recommended the Historical 

Depot.  The size of the park would depend on the location.  The 

recommended space at Town Hall would allow for a larger monument. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

Fiscal Impact - $35,000.00 to $45,000.00   

Some of the expenses could be shared with Tree Board  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: At the will of the Commission. 

ATTACHMENTS: Designs- 

Dundee Memorial Vet Park Draft 

 

CVM Park-1 

 

CVM Park-2 

 


